
             
September 5, 2020 

Dear RH Kids Parents, 

As you’ve probably heard by now, Rising Hills Kids is back!  I’m sure you have many 
questions and I hope to answer most of them through this communication.  However, 
should you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

As you will learn through the enclosed document, we have been blessed to rent a 
building which is located very close to the church property.  Being “off-site” requires 
we be very strategic and disciplined in how we conduct our Sunday morning Rising 
Hills Kids activities; your understanding and commitment to the policies and 
procedures will be key to our success and ability to offer these services to you and 
your family. 

The “Know Before You Go” document outlines detailed instructions for you and your 
family; however, I want to assure you that myself and all volunteers will also be 
completing weekly check-in cards and signing an acknowledgement of policy and 
procedures document.  

Additional steps we are taking: 
• Rising Hills Volunteers will sanitize before your children arrive and at the 

conclusion of our rental on Sunday mornings. 
• Elementary students will receive individual folders with items they need for the 

morning to prevent the need to share. 
• Snacks will continue to be provided; however, only individually wrapped items 

will be served including bottle or bagged water for the older children. 
• Two members of Rising Hills Security team will be on premises with us each 

week. 

It’s been a long six months; I am looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday! 

In His love, 

D’Lynn 
rhkids@gorhc.org 
404-317-5033 (cell) 
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